NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, JUNE 20, 2019

Commission Members present: Vice-President Alexis Peirce Caudell, Member Anna Hofstetter
(3:49), Member Mark Shields, and Member Melanie Voland. Also in attendance:
Administration Manager Phyllis Carr and Utility Manager Sean Cassiday (3:37)

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
Vice-President Caudell called the meeting to order.

2) ROLL CALL
The roll was called by Vice-President Caudell.

3) APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES
Member Shields made a motion to approve the minutes from the 5-16-19 meeting as presented.
Member Voland seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

4) DISCUSS FUTURE USE OF WASHINGTON/JOHNSON STREET PARK

Member Voland provided the guidelines to use for naming the park. Members were asked to
keep in mind the other parks going in, such as Polly’s Dog Park and the Methodist Church park.
The park name should have history of Nashville and Brown County. Winner of the contest
would receive recognition of naming the park. Member Voland will speak to the newspaper to
run an article. Entries can be mailed in or sent by email.

Member Shields provided a sketch of the park done by Colleen Smith. Utility Manager Cassiday
suggested speaking to Doug Hardin to see if he would be interested in drawing up some plans for
the park. Member Voland stated she checked the flower beds out and the existing plants seem to
be doing well.

Utility Manager Cassiday stated the cabin is in good condition. Less than three logs cannot be
used. Members were asked to create ideas of how the cabin should be used.

Administration Manager advised the Commission that President Gredy could write a personal
check to directly to BCSWD for the benches.

ADJOURNMENT

Member Hofstetter moved to adjourn the meeting. Member Shields seconded the motion. Vice-
President Caudell adjourned the meeting at 4:07 p.m.

The audio recording made at the Nashville Town Park Commission meeting on 6-20-19 is

re%he Wu’n Clerk-Treasurer.
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